A Family of Faith in Fellowship

The Bass River Pastoral Charge
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November 5th 2017 – Pentecost XXVI – Remembrance Sunday

ORDER OF SERVICE

Welcome & Announcements    

Call to Worship - Living Faith (see bulletin cover)

Act of Remembrance (Last Post) -   NBoP 833 O Canada [BoP 596]


         

     NBoP 834 God Save the Queen [BoP 597]

Prayer of Approach, Confession & The Lord’s Prayer (debts/debtors NBoP831; BoP605)
Opening Praise: NBoP 371 Love divine all love’s excelling

  
    BoP 233

Responsive Reading  - Psalm 43 [Pew Bible] 

Children’s story – 

Children’s Hymn: NBoP 377 Come children join to sing

  
    BoP 251

The Sacrament of Baptism – Tessa Faith Cook
Scripture Readings:   OT – Joshua 3:7-17
                             Epistle – 1 Thessalonians 2:9-13

Hymn for Illumination:  NBoP 389 Breathe on me breath of God

  
  

  BoP 259

Scripture Readings:  Gospel – Matthew 23:1-12
Sermon: Best seats

Prayer of Thanksgiving and Intercession

God’s Tithes and our gifts 

Doxology (NBoP 830; BoP 603) & Offertory Prayer

Commissioning Hymn: NBoP 330 O God our help in ages past



BoP 480    Who is on the Lord’s side
Benediction 

Dismissal: A&D 28 We celebrate the gifts we share  
Next Week’s Services: 

9:30am – St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church (Clairville)

11:15am – St. Mark’s Presbyterian Church (Bass River)
If you are visiting, or are new to the community we would like to getting to know you, and celebrating your gifts and growing together in our faith in Christ. God bless you.

Prayers of the Pastoral Charge - Do you have a prayer, or know someone we should be praying for? Pray, as we support each other in faith, hope & love. Our Prayers are for: Joe,  Kirk W. Neil Ryan, Maxine, Paul, Juanita, St. Andrew’s 

Announcements: Memorial Service – This afternoon the annual RLNH Memorial Service will be held at 3pm,  conducted by our Rev. Sutherland

Sunday School –We host a bi-weekly program on Sundays at St. Mark’s, Bass River during worship.

Events Pamphlet – Updated and available here or at local businesses, and updated Christmas Pamphlet will be available later in November.

Remembrance Day – Rev. Sutherland will be speaking at the Remembrance Day service in Harcourt 
Craft Sale - Saturday, November 18th from 9am-2pm. Rexton Elementary School's annual Craft Sale will be held on. Over 60 exhibitors, crafts, baked goods & musical entertainment! Admission $5 adults, $3 for seniors Funds raised go towards RES's learning environment. 
Santa’s Helpers – Decorations will be distributed in the next couple of weeks. Monetary donations can be made at the Rexton Credit Union.

Food Bank – The Rexton food bank needs cereal donations, these are accepted at church or manse.
Participation in Worship – Reading for each week are available prior to the Sunday worship. Volunteers are welcome to lead reading or perhaps share a children story or a gift of music as a part of worship. We all have gifts to share. 

Givings – Your offerings & gifts support the work of this congregation, the teaching of our children, the expenses of ministry, local and foreign mission, the work of Presbyterian Sharing and upkeep of this building. Please remember that even weeks when weather cancels our worship service the work, mission and service and expenses of the church go on. Tax receipts available.   
Mission Moments We have much to teach Pray for the 20 congregations attending the Stewards By Design conference in Orillia, Ontario this week (November 9-12). Keynote speaker Dr. Kennon Callahan will inspire participants as they learn how to nurture faithful giving and abundant living, expand and strengthen their mission and ministry and make generous giving an ongoing, joyful experience. Dr. Callahan will work with each team to develop a concrete plan suited for their unique situation. A past conference participant shared, “What a tremendous event! The worship was truly inspiring, the fellowship was joyful and the prayers are uplifting. The conference sessions were a true blessing for us all. We learned much and now we have much to teach.” About half of the cost of Stewards By Design is funded by gifts to Presbyterians Sharing and undesignated bequests.
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